Public reminded to keep venues clean
during pyrotechnics display

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD) today (April 30)
appealed to members of the public to keep places clean and mind their safety
while watching the pyrotechnics display at the Tsim Sha Tsui Promenade
tomorrow (May 1).

The LCSD, together with the law enforcement teams of other relevant
departments, will strengthen patrols at the Tsim Sha Tsui Promenade where
large crowds are expected. Measures will be stepped up to tackle littering,
illegal hawking and vandalism.

A spokesman for the LCSD warned that littering offenders will be subject
to a fixed penalty of $3,000.

Moreover, the Signal Hill Garden, Middle Road Children's Playground and
Tsim Sha Tsui East Waterfront Podium Garden will be temporarily closed from
5.30pm till 8.30pm tomorrow for crowd management.
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